Newsletter May 2020

Due to the current position with the Coronavirus pandemic the FVCC took the following steps in line with guidelines from the Scottish Government:

West Beach Car Park.

Initially signs were displayed in the car park, but there were still motorhomes coming and parking overnight and cars parking as people were driving to Findhorn for exercise. The decision was taken by the FVCC to close the carpark.

Beach Road.

Again due to the fact that people were driving to and parking along the Beach Road and in the East Car Park we decided to close the road. This decision mirrored that of the Forestry Commission Road and Car Park at Roseisle.

Both the car parks and beach road will reopen when there is a directive from the Scottish Government to relax the lockdown conditions.

David Urguhart Memorial Path.

Work on the Path ceased with the lockdown. Sections of the path remain closed and we ask you to adhere to any notices. We apologise for any inconvenience. The contractor will be back on site as soon as possible.

FVCC has worked with the Findhorn & Kinloss Community Council, Findhorn Residents Association and Findhorn Village Centre to build a network of volunteers to support the village with shopping, prescription pick ups and various other tasks to support those who are isolating. Findhorn Scrubs has a group of seamstresses who have made approx 60 sets of scrubs for the NHS. Plants and seeds have been shared across the village to meet the gardening enthusiasts. Our village businesses have delivered an excellent service to the village delivering supplies. Thank you to everyone.